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 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework

	Teacher: Miss Waghorn
	Date: 22.09.23


	Welcome to Year 3! It was lovely to meet so many of you at the Meet and Greet Evening. I have given every child the information pack I created for that evening. If they do not have it, please do let me know and I can send it home with them. 
We have had a lovely two weeks, learning lots across our curriculum: 
· In English we have continued to explore our Egyptian Cinderella story – we’ve nearly learnt it by heart! Let’s see if over the weekend you can re-tell the whole story. 

· We have challenged ourselves with place value in Maths. 

· Followed computer programming in ICT to create our own animation. 

· Investigated different types of food packaging in D & T. 

· Explored different Ecosystems in Science. 

· Practiced our Spanish language skills and learnt about the culture of Spain. 
· We’ve located places on a map using grid references (With the help of Steve Backshall!)
· And lots more… 

Well done Year 3 – we’ve had a great week and you’ve all done lots of hard work. 

Homework expectations

For the homework this week, I would like the children to produce an entry for the Flintham Show, I have shown below the entries. These need to be brought into school no later than lunchtime on Wednesday 27th September as they will be needed for the show on Thursday.
Thank you to those parents who have volunteered to come along on Wednesday, it is very much appreciated 😊 

Flintham Show entries:

· Entry 140 – A hand puppet made from a sock.

· Entry 141 – A necklace made from pasta.
· Entry 142 – 4 decorated cupcakes incorporating ‘A Crown’.
· Entry 143 – ‘Five little seeds’ poem handwritten in best (poem below to write up).

· Entry 146 – A sunflower head

· Entry 147 – A sunflower seed head

· Entry 148 – 3 chocolate chip cookies

· Entry 151 – A drawing or painting (not a collage) based on a topic of your choice.

Five Little Seeds

Five little seeds,

Five little seeds,

Three will make flowers and

Two will make weeds.
Reading
It is great to see so much reading done this week. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week. 

Spelling
I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are confident in spelling them.

Key dates next week: 

Tuesday 26th – School photos (looking your best!)

Wednesday 27th – Back to school disco 5:30 – 7:30pm (Contact the office if your child would like to go but has not yet signed up) 

Thursday 28th – Flintham Show trip. 
Thank you and I hope you all have a lovely weekend.
Miss Waghorn. 


